
DEPENDABLE 
     Synonyms:  reliable, steady, responsible, consistent 

She is reliable and her behavior consistent.  When reports are 
required or some routine work is called for, she can be counted on 
to perform her duties well and on time.   

Organized and dependable, she takes on whatever responsibilities 
are offered and handles them to the best of her ability. 

Whatever tasks and duties she accepts, they will be done thoroughly 
and properly because she takes the time and follows through on all 
the details. 

Dependable and honorable, you approach life in a straightforward 
manner, not making any pretenses about who you are.  And, it is 
important to you that others see you that way.  You say just what 
you mean and you mean what you say.   

Others can count on you to follow through on promises, even when 
you may regret having made them. 

You are a dependable, hard working individual who always gives your 
best.  Having traditional values and principles, you have developed 
a strong conscience to guide you in decision making.  Once you set 
a course, you will not deviate from it, no matter how great the 
sacrifice. 

People know they can count on you to do what you promise, and 
depend on you a lot. You take pride in being reliable and this 
makes you a terrific employee, as well as friend.   

A dependable person, what he does will usually be done correctly.  

You may find it difficult to understand people who are not as 
consistent as you are.   

You are dependable and thorough in whatever you do.   

It is important to you that things be done in a correct and 
appropriate manner. 



Consistency and dependability are among his strongest assets. 

Determination drives him to finish what he starts.  He is 
dependable and shows good follow-through.  Success-oriented, he is 
bound to succeed. 

Her behavior is consistent and steady, so she can be counted on to 
react the same way in similar situations.   


